
 

 

  
 
 

 
Today's Prayer 

Listen or read the Prayer for the Day and join in with thousands of others saying these words. 
Today's Prayer | The Church of England 

 
24/25 Issue No 9                                           Friday 8 November 2024 
 
Dear Parents and Carers 
 
Thank you to all Year 11 parents who are 

supporting their King Edward learners in the run 

up to mock exams. Detailed information about 

how to revise for each subject can be found here 

in our KS4 Success page: Key Stage 4 Success - 

King Edward VI School   

 
Mock Exams 

Year 11 Parents/Carers are reminded that the 

mock exams start on Thursday 14 November and 

will finish on Friday 29 November (there are no 

exams on Friday 22 November). These will be 

the last formal exams before the GCSE exams 

next summer. Please ensure that your 

son/daughter has checked their timetable and 

encourage them to come to the Exams office 

should they have any questions.  

Mock exam timetable:  Year-11-mock-exams-

master-timetable-Nov24.pdf 

Examinations page: Examinations - King Edward 
VI School 
 
School Gates  
The School Gate on Spring Lane closes at 
8.50am. Please ensure students arrive to school 
on time. In the event a student arrives after 
8.50am, they must enter the school via the Grove 
Road entrance, where they can sign in at 
Reception. 
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Top Tutor Group Attendance by 
year

Our artist of the week is Year 7 student 
Ezra.   
Ezra has created a beautiful colour pencil 
drawing in response to the contemporary 
artist Joel Penkman whom we have been 
studying this week in Art. 

 

 

https://www.churchofengland.org/prayer-and-worship/join-us-service-daily-prayer/todays-prayer
https://www.king-ed.suffolk.sch.uk/main-school/school-prospectus/subjects/key-stage-4-success/
https://www.king-ed.suffolk.sch.uk/main-school/school-prospectus/subjects/key-stage-4-success/
https://www.king-ed.suffolk.sch.uk/wp-content/uploads/2024/09/Year-11-mock-exams-master-timetable-Nov24.pdf
https://www.king-ed.suffolk.sch.uk/wp-content/uploads/2024/09/Year-11-mock-exams-master-timetable-Nov24.pdf
https://www.king-ed.suffolk.sch.uk/essentials/examinations/
https://www.king-ed.suffolk.sch.uk/essentials/examinations/


 
   

 
 
  

Food Parcels  
Year 10 students will be raising funds for 
Storehouse again this year as well as collecting 
donations of food and everyday items. 

What Do We Need?  

• Food items that are non-perishable (food that 

does not need to be stored in a fridge or 

freezer): tins, packets and boxes of food, 

treats, chocolate, biscuits, cakes, all within 

use-by/best before dates. 

• Products for babies: nappies, wet wipes, jars 

of baby food. 

• Toiletries: deodorant, cotton wool, ear buds, 

shampoo, bubble bath, toothpaste, soap, 

face cream. 

• Anything else that you think a family may 

need in a food parcel. 

 

Suffolk Future Skills Fair 

 
On Monday 4 November, 130 students from 

Years 9, 10 and 11 attended the Suffolk Future 

Skills Fair at Suffolk New College in Ipswich. This 

event aimed to equip young people with the 

knowledge and motivation they need to make 

informed decisions about their careers. This is 

especially important for Year 11s who may have 

needed extra support with deciding their next 

steps. Students took part in interactive, hands-on 

activities and presentations delivered by key 

employment sectors relevant to our region. 

Thank you to all staff involved! 

 
 
Your Career Journey  
Hearing about the journeys that adults have 
made from school into the workplace often has 
the biggest impact on our students and the 
choices they make when they leave school. 

Please share THIS LINK with any friends or 
family you think would be willing to contribute to 
our careers programme by attending our careers 
fair, offering work experience or workshops, or 
giving a talk/Q&A session etc. 
 

Engineering Experience  

During the half-term holiday, a group of Year 10 

and 11 students signed up to take part in an 

Engineering Experience at Culford School. The 

event was organised by STEM Foundation 

'Smallpeice Trust' who arrange many STEM 

residentials across the country. Over 3 days, 

https://forms.office.com/pages/responsepage.aspx?id=cqg4I4vLzkmEl5yFJxLHsKpd8eULa-1MihTD643tktxUM1JSMjAwSEJQVklJRUtLUkFCTjJKM0s2Si4u&route=shorturl&fbclid=IwY2xjawGa_cFleHRuA2FlbQIxMAABHf7iDqUycjZYAOUdnubRb4Pslan8Bo6LChoFAOwecn6E2mtE8scrJRdg6A_aem_B_lEmf-w11boRizNgkOeEg


 
   

 
 
  

students visited engineering company Vitec, 

designed and tested gliders and electric vehicles 

using maths, science and technology and 

listened to presentations from engineers 

including a talk from a former chief engineer from 

Tesla. It was a great few days with several of our 

students winning prizes and even some securing 

work experience and offers of future 

apprenticeships. 

 
 

Interested in Apprenticeships? 

Rate My Apprenticeships are running a 2-part 

virtual event introducing students and parents to 

the world of apprenticeships. For more 

information, see the poster below, or access this 

link RateMyApprenticeship Virtual Event. 

 

Interested in Finance and Accountancy? 

ACCA are excited to offer a series of live 

webinars designed to provide practical insights 

into a career in finance and accountancy. Make 

sure to join them to hear from industry 

professionals who will share their knowledge and 

expertise. 

 

Day in the Life of an Accountant Apprentice 

3 December, 6.30-7.15pm 

A real-life look into what an apprentice in 

accountancy does every day—covering 

responsibilities, challenges, and opportunities 

that show accountancy is much more than just 

crunching numbers. Apply via Microsoft Virtual 

Events Powered by Teams 

 

Accountancy & Finance Application Masterclass 

10 December, 6.30-7.15pm 

Help yourself get ahead. This session offers 

practical tips on writing strong applications, 

preparing for interviews and assessments. Apply 

via Microsoft Virtual Events Powered by Teams 

 

Work Experience Opportunities 
National Highways are holding free virtual work 
experience sessions during November and 
December! These sessions are designed to 
develop key employability skills such as problem 
solving, data literacy, storytelling and 
presentation. Students will enjoy a 45-minute 
briefing with the National Highways team and 
then have the opportunity to complete a career 
challenge at their own pace with certification 
upon completion. For more information, follow 
the links below: 
For students in Years 7, 8 and 9 
Wednesday 27 November 4.30-5.15pm  
Link: How did the hedgehog cross the road? 
Register Now! 
 
For students in Years 10 and 11  
Wednesday 11 December at 5-5.45pm  
Link: Where there is Wi-Fi there’s a way! 
Register Now! 
 
For the latest work experience opportunities with 

the NHS, UK Music, One Dance UK and more, 

offered by Speakers for Schools, please visit 

their website Unlock Exciting School Work 

Experience Opportunities! 

 

https://eur01.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fapprenticeshipaccelerator.ratemyapprenticeship.co.uk%2F&data=05%7C02%7CGDS%40king-ed.suffolk.sch.uk%7C1d655e318aa844cc0b9008dcfe7ed897%7C2338a872cb8b49ce84979c852712c7b0%7C0%7C0%7C638665068236185584%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJFbXB0eU1hcGkiOnRydWUsIlYiOiIwLjAuMDAwMCIsIlAiOiJXaW4zMiIsIkFOIjoiTWFpbCIsIldUIjoyfQ%3D%3D%7C0%7C%7C%7C&sdata=GO%2FTQicvdEAcSbFVia1mOJreA52f%2FwBkVsrGz9JAS4M%3D&reserved=0
https://eur01.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fevents.teams.microsoft.com%2Fevent%2F124ed74c-ccc2-41ce-b2c2-5ad097a45a5b%40182a8b31-3dab-4b92-8bb8-9526911aeba0%3Fdclid%3DCLn-is_7x4kDFeFTpAQdhbA04A&data=05%7C02%7CGDS%40king-ed.suffolk.sch.uk%7C1d655e318aa844cc0b9008dcfe7ed897%7C2338a872cb8b49ce84979c852712c7b0%7C0%7C0%7C638665068236235029%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJFbXB0eU1hcGkiOnRydWUsIlYiOiIwLjAuMDAwMCIsIlAiOiJXaW4zMiIsIkFOIjoiTWFpbCIsIldUIjoyfQ%3D%3D%7C0%7C%7C%7C&sdata=AymGo1m9BxHPKv6H782LT0GiG5DbutsYQnlnPSg2zGw%3D&reserved=0
https://eur01.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fevents.teams.microsoft.com%2Fevent%2F124ed74c-ccc2-41ce-b2c2-5ad097a45a5b%40182a8b31-3dab-4b92-8bb8-9526911aeba0%3Fdclid%3DCLn-is_7x4kDFeFTpAQdhbA04A&data=05%7C02%7CGDS%40king-ed.suffolk.sch.uk%7C1d655e318aa844cc0b9008dcfe7ed897%7C2338a872cb8b49ce84979c852712c7b0%7C0%7C0%7C638665068236235029%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJFbXB0eU1hcGkiOnRydWUsIlYiOiIwLjAuMDAwMCIsIlAiOiJXaW4zMiIsIkFOIjoiTWFpbCIsIldUIjoyfQ%3D%3D%7C0%7C%7C%7C&sdata=AymGo1m9BxHPKv6H782LT0GiG5DbutsYQnlnPSg2zGw%3D&reserved=0
https://eur01.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fevents.teams.microsoft.com%2Fevent%2F2f906a1c-bc93-42c9-8cbb-3f3901072fbe%40182a8b31-3dab-4b92-8bb8-9526911aeba0%3Fdclid%3DCP6O6ZH8x4kDFaZTpAQd-wIouA&data=05%7C02%7CGDS%40king-ed.suffolk.sch.uk%7C1d655e318aa844cc0b9008dcfe7ed897%7C2338a872cb8b49ce84979c852712c7b0%7C0%7C0%7C638665068236255794%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJFbXB0eU1hcGkiOnRydWUsIlYiOiIwLjAuMDAwMCIsIlAiOiJXaW4zMiIsIkFOIjoiTWFpbCIsIldUIjoyfQ%3D%3D%7C0%7C%7C%7C&sdata=i2dc5wD2FuQWVz6xBgCVUTYlkojnsu%2Fu5CT4K96tx8c%3D&reserved=0
https://eur01.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fdatainspiration.digdata.online%2Fe3t%2FCtc%2FLZ%2B113%2Fd2mlhP04%2FVW3QTc9b4bJTW1d7f2X60rG14W1MKd8X5n0njCN44_DbK3lYMRW7Y8-PT6lZ3ntW7yr22C2Zf0KDW2C1-M424b-wyW5NvZ_S5rS5gHW6-VQ6S8fLMdVN38rg4C_4KR3W8JbC21380RZBW91sTn21cB7sPW3gFBCM4VJg87W3_kqvN2BWRrFW1y1js26mBFfRMqThhswQd7_W7jz-nm674XkkW1JBFJM1YHnQJW8zbb5J3Y-1tkW8sHQmv8GtYJBW927Rgs5nM4gzW6FYnLn4l3CfdW7T1MnZ5jGKZhW9gPBhh69FCLgN20ntjTWjh9FW4kjYWC97Pqj1W5fTsXN7g0YCSW6xhd-48f2_VQVqJsT367G5WCW6SFvKZ7MYsJHW1RSKV7241914f5Y2C_F04&data=05%7C02%7CGDS%40king-ed.suffolk.sch.uk%7C1d655e318aa844cc0b9008dcfe7ed897%7C2338a872cb8b49ce84979c852712c7b0%7C0%7C0%7C638665068236277612%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJFbXB0eU1hcGkiOnRydWUsIlYiOiIwLjAuMDAwMCIsIlAiOiJXaW4zMiIsIkFOIjoiTWFpbCIsIldUIjoyfQ%3D%3D%7C0%7C%7C%7C&sdata=84hhaespNCZ%2FHxQRS71JkopDW0jOSal5qSx30FJCZ6U%3D&reserved=0
https://eur01.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fdatainspiration.digdata.online%2Fe3t%2FCtc%2FLZ%2B113%2Fd2mlhP04%2FVW3QTc9b4bJTW1d7f2X60rG14W1MKd8X5n0njCN44_Dcj3lYMRW95jsWP6lZ3l1M6Rcqk_VN5kW68DqGC8gxSrkW69Sy6Q8rcyz5W8H4xPb2BSsGCW8Xrx1L20QZYpW6Nq9bQ7n2Fk4W2MMBXN7FJgMsW6-vPSd5g3SSLW5pdwBF4WyRN6VHtb0l2xKfLVVTfg_H3lGjlGN7jnr8GnXMNVW9c7pvY87hgTyW8Hfr3p823sFNVdZjjJ3n3J1MVczBvn7dlMy-V3yRfL8jlF25W63xD_m2X8J6RVGtTh44SyYfgW2K6YX58-K36DW5tLFHd5vfwP-W1BFh5W8XCZCyV70FCC9cLmPsVWmwKJ8fhjjMW5NClQz6X5XC3W6QPh1p5fyh_FVX87G86DYplRN92nG7vcBZVGV5LgPv2TDkWDW97LNh51GYzHdf4pynSP04&data=05%7C02%7CGDS%40king-ed.suffolk.sch.uk%7C1d655e318aa844cc0b9008dcfe7ed897%7C2338a872cb8b49ce84979c852712c7b0%7C0%7C0%7C638665068236299322%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJFbXB0eU1hcGkiOnRydWUsIlYiOiIwLjAuMDAwMCIsIlAiOiJXaW4zMiIsIkFOIjoiTWFpbCIsIldUIjoyfQ%3D%3D%7C0%7C%7C%7C&sdata=zNfBbEycO1%2FkYOAjdKrgMObdb0YRdGzXGQKq1nIZABY%3D&reserved=0
https://eur01.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fdatainspiration.digdata.online%2Fe3t%2FCtc%2FLZ%2B113%2Fd2mlhP04%2FVW3QTc9b4bJTW1d7f2X60rG14W1MKd8X5n0njCN44_DbK3lYMRW7Y8-PT6lZ3n3W5nVF8V5mn_BxW8jTWhn5Bsd2MW4Ms6Mq1CvzYzN1HQ6F2MzB37N5jdqMM-BGPTW2V_8Jk61kvDmW9kRWSb928xklMSqW6cQNDz-W1Jrbc-5gnRr_VvRG--7X2TFjW58H4Sq8GVP1FW1SD0_n49QmyKW9km0LS3vYBFbW74KZDL7yV8n9N4_8KHKw7Mj2W5Q9DwL4gyTbcW4qfyf33gfsKDW1-GWx-53fyRDW3TdFMX57Qh6KN7Mrnf5YRnktW30C16B4w-ynBW646c207-Ylb4N4wkcJbFP1SJN5S7DYgvt9n-W1X9vhj2dYMGRW1ZkRms2WdmnGf25YZLv04&data=05%7C02%7CGDS%40king-ed.suffolk.sch.uk%7C1d655e318aa844cc0b9008dcfe7ed897%7C2338a872cb8b49ce84979c852712c7b0%7C0%7C0%7C638665068236329913%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJFbXB0eU1hcGkiOnRydWUsIlYiOiIwLjAuMDAwMCIsIlAiOiJXaW4zMiIsIkFOIjoiTWFpbCIsIldUIjoyfQ%3D%3D%7C0%7C%7C%7C&sdata=TvBb8Pl3p1RspwTsnIlyjBVArMNfz1Bl9YtPvnkw0fg%3D&reserved=0
https://eur01.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fdatainspiration.digdata.online%2Fe3t%2FCtc%2FLZ%2B113%2Fd2mlhP04%2FVW3QTc9b4bJTW1d7f2X60rG14W1MKd8X5n0njCN44_Dc03lYMRW8wLKSR6lZ3nBW5XWD0s19WR8kN1cJ4Kt8L3YjW77ms0J2B-sh6VcWJdT8SLvRyW371TNb4_lSkyW5RsYWJ7HwKLZW8WNWPJ7BBNsPW2RQ7bt2dkhmZW4wQyVL2ZqP8_W913lhL8SVxNYW6MRdQy1df23fW19LKs92y0KZMW3JrYqQ6J-PGJW6nT09_7Y3w8DW8dH8D68rcZBsW1k_S201hDMGwN7yHhvcdzNLpW7rzfLW2NtxpNV9--KM6RklTNW7sns4C5R4XskW3J6vYQ3h4T04W2KxVkw7XyhjPW1v09p17WJBrXW2SdwlS1tdgngN8FPfl23S7cZW7Dy9yK1064P5W1nyRY32q4z97W1YMv6s16pj2Xf8TqNmb04&data=05%7C02%7CGDS%40king-ed.suffolk.sch.uk%7C1d655e318aa844cc0b9008dcfe7ed897%7C2338a872cb8b49ce84979c852712c7b0%7C0%7C0%7C638665068236360527%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJFbXB0eU1hcGkiOnRydWUsIlYiOiIwLjAuMDAwMCIsIlAiOiJXaW4zMiIsIkFOIjoiTWFpbCIsIldUIjoyfQ%3D%3D%7C0%7C%7C%7C&sdata=%2BKk7ljOk1f8Nv7tOjr4uCWaliBTPn21qcwicZTrRXAA%3D&reserved=0
https://eur01.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fwww.speakersforschools.org%2Fwork-experience-opportunities%2F%3Futm_source%3DIterable%26utm_medium%3Demail%26utm_campaign%3Deducator&data=05%7C02%7CGDS%40king-ed.suffolk.sch.uk%7C1d655e318aa844cc0b9008dcfe7ed897%7C2338a872cb8b49ce84979c852712c7b0%7C0%7C0%7C638665068236389373%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJFbXB0eU1hcGkiOnRydWUsIlYiOiIwLjAuMDAwMCIsIlAiOiJXaW4zMiIsIkFOIjoiTWFpbCIsIldUIjoyfQ%3D%3D%7C0%7C%7C%7C&sdata=6VSZQRQPYBN2jfPyVPUK82Ex8xiJFs9ifCeGpRt0p8U%3D&reserved=0
https://eur01.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fwww.speakersforschools.org%2Fwork-experience-opportunities%2F%3Futm_source%3DIterable%26utm_medium%3Demail%26utm_campaign%3Deducator&data=05%7C02%7CGDS%40king-ed.suffolk.sch.uk%7C1d655e318aa844cc0b9008dcfe7ed897%7C2338a872cb8b49ce84979c852712c7b0%7C0%7C0%7C638665068236389373%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJFbXB0eU1hcGkiOnRydWUsIlYiOiIwLjAuMDAwMCIsIlAiOiJXaW4zMiIsIkFOIjoiTWFpbCIsIldUIjoyfQ%3D%3D%7C0%7C%7C%7C&sdata=6VSZQRQPYBN2jfPyVPUK82Ex8xiJFs9ifCeGpRt0p8U%3D&reserved=0


 
   

 
 
  

Safeguarding 

Recently there have been several incidents 

related to the misuse of WhatsApp groups, 

including adding students to random groups 

without their permission. These groups are very 

large in volume, including students from other 

schools and unknown adults, in which 

inappropriate messages are then sent.  

We urge all parents to discuss this further with 

their child(ren), remove them from any large 

groups and closely monitor their online activity.  
 

 
 

Click the link for further information and parental 

advice: What is WhatsApp? A safety guide for 

parents | Internet Matters 

 

Chatterbooks at Bury Library  

Bury St Edmunds library are running a Saturday 

morning children's book club call Chatterbooks. 

This is a great opportunity to help lapsed readers 

get back into reading as well as encouraging 

keen readers to try new books. 

They will meet on the first Saturday of the month 

at Bury Library from 10.15-11am. The next 

session will be on Saturday 7 December. The 

group is run by staff at the library and the next 

book will be 'Cogheart' by Peter Bunzl. Copies 

are available to borrow from the display in the 

junior library. Children will be offered free squash 

and an activity or puzzle to either complete in the 

library or bring home. There is no pressure for 

children to have read the monthly book (they can 

chat about their own favourite books from home if 

they like) but we hope they will enjoy helping to 

choose the titles. 

The book club is aimed at children aged 9-12 

years old and will be an opportunity to chat about 

their favourite reads in a relaxed setting, make 

new friends and discover new authors. 

 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Follow us on Facebook 
King Edward VI School Facebook 
 
Follow us on Instagram King Edward VI 
School Instagram 
 
Follow our SEND Instagram page 
KEVI Learning Hub Instagram 
 
 
Everyone at King Edward VI is wishing you 
a reflective weekend. 
 
 

 
 
Deri O’Regan 
 

https://www.internetmatters.org/resources/whatsapp-safety-a-how-to-guide-for-parents/
https://www.internetmatters.org/resources/whatsapp-safety-a-how-to-guide-for-parents/
https://www.facebook.com/KingEdwardVISchool/
https://www.instagram.com/kingedwardvischool/
https://www.instagram.com/kingedwardvischool/
https://www.instagram.com/kevis_learninghub?utm_source=ig_web_button_share_sheet&igsh=ZDNlZDc0MzIxNw


 
   

 
 
  

 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

Dates for your Diary  
Term Dates  2024-2025 & 2025-2026  

Additional information can be found on the calendar page of the website 

Tues 12 Nov 24 Autumn Concert, PAC, 7-10pm 

Thurs 14 Nov 24 Year 11 Mock Exams Begin 

Thurs 21 Nov 24 School Reports Available on Go 4 Schools 

Fri 22 Nov 24 School Closed – Teacher Training Day  

Wed 27 – Thurs 28 Nov 24 Year 7 Parents’ Evening  

Tue 3 Dec 24  Carol Service – Years 7 & 8  

Tue 3 Dec 24  Parent Focus Group Tea & Talk  

Thurs 5 Dec 24 Parent Connect 

Wed 11 – Thurs 12 Dec 24 Christmas Lunch  

 

Thought for the Week 

 

I am not what happened to me, I am what I choose to become. 
Carl Jung  

 
All past issues of this Newsletter are available on our website. 

https://www.king-ed.suffolk.sch.uk/wp-content/uploads/2024/01/King-Edward-VI-School-Term-Dates-2024-2025.pdf
https://www.king-ed.suffolk.sch.uk/wp-content/uploads/2024/06/King-Edward-VI-School-Term-Dates-2025-2026.pdf
https://www.king-ed.suffolk.sch.uk/essentials/the-school-calendar/
https://www.king-ed.suffolk.sch.uk/parents/parent-bulletin/

